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Mr. President,

Thailand commends the Angolan Government’s commitment to human rights, as reflected in the country’s 2010 Constitution and the establishment of its Ministry of Justice and Human Rights in 2012.

We recommend that Angola consider setting up an independent national human rights institution to oversee and monitor human rights situations in the country and to promote public awareness on the promotion and protection of human rights.

Thailand applauds Angola’s recent achievement of MDG Goal 1 on halving the percentage of population affected by malnutrition and hunger.  We commend President Jose Eduardo dos Santos’ strategic vision which places food safety, poverty eradication, and rural development high on the national agenda.

We recommend that Angola continue to improve infrastructure and public services, especially medical and educational facilities in the rural areas.  
We are ready to support Angola, including through technical assistance in such fields as agriculture and public health, in order to help the Angolans realize their right to development.
Thank you, Mr. President. 

